
 

Eco-Committee 

Minutes 
Time and date of the meeting: 

 

2.45pm 29th September 2021 

What was discussed? 

 

Crisp packet box – not allowed in the lunch 
hall but you can bring them to the office.  

 

Recycling pens – box in the staff room 

Year 5 said we can use empty tissue boxes 
to make boxes for each classroom. 

 

Litter problem – what can we do to help 
this? Do we have enough bins? 

Litter pick – suggested action 

 

Secret garden – clearing the duckweed 

Bee houses? 

Spring bulbs? 

Discussed more flowers – beds/pots on the 
field? Gardening club? 

Next steps: 

 

Environmental review – Monday 4th October 

 

Pen recycling boxes in classrooms – own 
classroom 

 

Miss Cole and Mrs Elwood – newsletter – 
crisp packets 

 

Clearing the duckweed – Year 6 (Tuesday 
lunchtime) 

 

Seeds/bulbs – Miss Cole 

 

Indoor garden - all 

 

Greenhouse 

 

Eco-Committee members present: 

 

Miss Cole  Mrs Elwood 

Year 2 

Year 3 

Year 4 

Year 5 

Year 6 

Eco-Committee members not present: 

When and where is the next meeting? 

 

Monday 4th October – 2.45pm 

 

 


